
Brandywine Battlefield Summer Camp

Brandywine Battlefield Summer Camp is returning for summer 2024! Campers entering
grades 3-5 will learn about the Battle of Brandywine and life in the 18th century through
hands-on activities, games, and visits from historical characters. The four weeks of camp will
feature two different topics and plenty of revolutionary fun.

Registration for Brandywine Battlefield Summer Camp is now open on our website at
https://www.brandywinebattlefield.org/summer-camp/

Camp weeks are Tuesday-Friday, 9:00am-2:00pm.
Camp tuition is $250/week, $225/week for members.

June 25-28: Brave the Battle Week
July 9-12: Step into the Past Week
July 23-26: Brave the Battle Week: NO LONGER ACCEPTING REGISTRATION
July 30-Aug 2: Step into the Past Week

Brave the Battle Week
Do you wonder what it was like to live through the Revolutionary War, specifically the Battle
of Brandywine? Now’s your chance to learn how the battle really went not only for
Washington and his troops, but also Quaker families, British soldiers, and everyone in
between. Campers will be transported to the week of the Battle of Brandywine, learning
firsthand how to march like a soldier, protect one’s family, bring intelligence to Washington,
and, of course, capture a flag.

Step into the Past Week
Find out what everyday life was like in 18th century Brandywine, complete with a colonial
inspired party! This week of Brandywine Battlefield Summer Camp is designed to help
campers discover how STEM and the arts are found in our local history through hands-on
activities and games. Campers will become apprentices to the blacksmith, learn to paint
history like Pyle, make their own paper, and have fun with many more surprises.

Find further information and register today at
www.brandywinebattlefield.org/summer-camp/.
Please email Melody Schwartz, Education Program Coordinator, at
bbpaeducationdirector@gmail.com with any questions.
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